
10-Day Public Notice: Driftwood 

  

This notice is to advise the public that an operating permit application has been submitted to the Hays 
Trinity Groundwater Conservation District (HTGCD).  At this time, the application is pending and not 
administratively complete.  Cecilia Yeates is listed on the application as the permit contact person for 
Driftwood. The mailing address and the well’s physical location are both list as 1905 Elder Hill Road, 
Driftwood, 78619.  To contact the applicant call 512-842-6767 or email cyeates@driftwoodrecovery.com 
 The intended well’s use, is listed as commercial. The submitted application is requesting 2.6 acre feet 
annually.  Permit requirements include: mandatory drought cutback curtailments, water conservation 
plan, drought contingency plan, monthly with quarterly reporting, proof of public notice, well 
construction notification and installation and maintenance of totalizing flow meters. The public may 
submit comments to the HTGCD office by the ten-day deadline date, November 18, 2017.  The deadline 
date starts upon the first day of the running of the applicant’s published notice.  All public comments 
will be reviewed prior to HTGCD staff recommendations.  HTGCD will publish notice of staff 
recommendations including the twenty-day deadline date to submit formal contested case letters to the 
HTGCD office.  The operating permit application is available for review on the HTGCD website 
www.haysgroundwater.com under Quick Links / Pending Permit Applications / Newly Submitted Permit 
Applications or is available for review at the HTGCD office, 14101 Highway 290 West, Building 100, Suite 
212.  Mail should be sent to HTGCD, P.O. Box 1648, Dripping Springs, TX. 78620, email to 
Manager2@haysgroundwater.com or call HTGCD 512-858-9253. 
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